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Catherine Simpson

From: Peggy Brown [mailto:pbrown@andvsa.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:23 AM 

To: Rep. Max Gruenberg; Rep. Liz Vazquez; Rep. Matt Claman 

Cc: Lisa Mariotti 

Subject: hb 147 

Representatives Vazquez, Gruenberg and Claman, 

Thank you all for working with us on this bill and addressing our concerns.  With the current CS workdraft 29-

LS0302\U, ANDVSA removes its opposition to the bill.  Lisa Mariotti, ANDVSA Policy Director, will be 

available to state so on the record when the bill is next heard. 
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